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OVERVIEW: Senate Bill 369 would allow certain health care providers or provider groups that provide 

telehealth services to be eligible for enrollment as Medicaid providers or provider groups, regardless of 

whether the providers or provider groups maintain a physical presence in the State. 

BILL ANALYSIS:  The bill would direct the Department of Health and Human Services, Division of 

Health Benefits, to ensure that: 

• Health care providers that are duly licensed in North Carolina and provide telehealth services are 

eligible to enroll as Medicaid providers, even if they do not maintain a physical presence in North 

Carolina. 

• Health care provider groups with health care providers licensed in North Carolina that provide 

telehealth services are eligible to enroll as Medicaid provider groups, even if they do not maintain 

a physical presence in North Carolina. 

EFFECTIVE DATE: This act would become effective when it becomes law. 


